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Kindergar-en/

Thursday, May 9™, 2019
4 -5pm
J.J. O'Neill Catholic School

We invite all of our new JK
Kindergarteners and their families to join
us for our Kindergarten Open House. Tour
the classrooms, meet the teachers, enjoy
some literacy and numeracy activities and
an exciting bus ride in the neighbourhood!

Hope you can join us!

New online registration on the ALCDSB website or registration packages are available for pickup at the school
office. Please contact us if you need more information.




